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[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of the Keith Henry for Texas City Commissioner District 1 campaign and the Henry family; Our thoughts and prayers are with those affected by the COVID-19 pandemic. Notwithstanding, this is an unprecedented time in our nation's history, and consequently, we must adjust to a temporary new "normal." Nevertheless, during times of peril, our country has always proven both innovative and resilient. To that end, this is not a moment for partisan policy discord.  Albeit, this is a period of collaboration and national fidelity among federal, state, and local leaders to ensure adequate augmentation of the eradication of this novel infection. Therefore I continue to have faith in those on the frontlines of this crisis, the brave Public Health practitioners and in our country's leaders to make decisions that best protect our citizens and those who visit our abundant shores.
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